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Mr. Michael McGarvie

Legal Services Commissioner
Level 9, 330 Collins Street
Melbourne VIC 3000

Dear Commissioner,

The Chief Justice has received the attached letter and attachments dated 29
May 2012 from Mr. Peter Mericka of Lawyers Real Estate.

The matter has been considered by her Honour and it is proposed that no
action be taken. However, the letter raises concerns in that a member of the

legal profession has made remarks of that nature against a judge of the Court.

In the circumstances, it may be a matter for the consideration of the
Commission.

Yours sincerely

2o

Viyienne Macgillivray
Executive Associate to the Chief Justice



